
 
 
 

Public notice 
COUNCIL MEETING 

 
Michael Applebaum, borough mayor, Francine Senécal, councillor, Côte-des-Neiges district, Marcel 
Tremblay, councillor, Notre-Dame-de-Grâce district, Warren Allmand, councillor, Loyola district, Marvin 
Rotrand, councillor, Snowdon district, and Saulie Zajdel, councillor, Darlington district, invite you to attend the 
next meeting of the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough council.  
 
At the meeting, you will have the opportunity to ask questions or submit requests on any issue 
concerning your borough or the municipal administration (30 minute period).  A period of registration 
will be held from 6:15 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. for that purpose. 
 
Date :  Monday, May 5, 2008 
 
Time :  7 p.m. 
 
Place :  5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine  
   
The agenda is generally available (in French) in the Borough Hall section of the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-
Dame-de-Grâce borough Website (ville.montreal.qc.ca/cdn-ndg) as  well as at the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-
Dame-de-Grâce Accès Montréal office, located at 5160, boulevard Décarie, ground floor (514 872-6403 or 
514 872-6731), as of 12 p.m. on the Friday before the borough council meeting.  
 
Please note that the FINAL agenda is the one adopted by the municipal councillors at the beginning of each 
meeting. 
 
Please note that a public consultation meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 29, 2008, starting at 6 p.m., at 
the Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce Borough Office, at 5160, boulevard Décarie, 4th floor, 
concerning the following urban planning projects: 
• Draft resolution CA08 170127 approving specific proposal PP-37, so as to authorize a sign larger than 

that permitted for a building at 6536, rue Saint-Jacques, under the By-law on specific construction, 
alteration or occupancy proposals for an immovable (RCA02 17017) 

• Draft by-law RCA08 17144 amending the By-law concerning architectural integration plans of the 
Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce borough (RCA07 17121) so as to specify certain 
development goals and objectives and criteria applicable to the future building occupied for the “short-
term accommodation” use and make certain administrative changes to simplify its application.   

 

 
Elaine Doyle, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement  


